

14th July 2025

## **Results and Certification Advice**

Dear Student,

Congratulations on successfully completing your GCSE examinations; you should be extremely proud of the hard work and commitment you have applied to your studies. I wanted to let you know how and when you will be able to collect your GCSE results. Results are available for collection as detailed below

Thursday 21st August Date: Time: 9.30am to 11.00am.

Location: Main Hall

If you are not available to collect your results in person, please contact me to discuss alternative options. There will be staff available in school if you have any questions or concerns about your results and would like to discuss them.

Certificates will arrive in school in November and I will then write to you again to let you know how to collect these.

Best wishes for the future and enjoy your summer break.

Kind Regards,

Ms T Alderman **Examinations Officer** 

talderman@prioryacademies.co.uk





